January/February Newsletter

# **Generation Dance Co.**

13780 W. Greenfield Ave. Suite 776 Brookfield, WI 53005

(262) 782-3500

As the countdown to recital begins, we will be focusing on finishing and cleaning our dances. Costumes will begin to arrive later this month through early March.

Recital ticket orders will be accepted the week of March 25<sup>th</sup>. In order to keep seating selection fair, each family will draw one lottery ticket per show that tickets are ordered for. The number you draw will determine the order in which we fill your ticket order. Ticket requests can be dropped off anytime throughout the week of March 25<sup>th</sup> (March 25<sup>th</sup> through March 30<sup>th</sup>). All remaining seats will be sold on a first come first serve basis starting April 1<sup>st</sup>.

Stay tuned for more information to come regarding recital, recital ticket sales, and dance pictures. If you have any questions, please let us know.

### Like Us & Follow Us

Facebook: Generation Dance Company

Instagram: @generationdance.wi

Updates, Important Weather Announcements, and Reminders are posted to our social media pages.

January/February Newsletter



## **Important Dates**

#### 1st Week of February

Second Semester Tuition due

March 25th-30th

Recital Ticket Lottery

April 1st

Open Ticket Sales

April 25th

Dress Rehearsal @Nathan Hale High School

April 27th & 28th

Recital

@Nathan Hale High School



### **Dance Pictures**

April 11th & 12th

At Generation Dance

\*\*More Information will be sent home in the next Newsletter